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January 25, 2021 

SENT VIA EMAIL AND RESS 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street  
27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:   Ms. Christine Long, Registrar 
   
Dear Ms. Long: 
    
Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc.  
         Notice of Withdrawal 
         Board File No.: EB-2020-0198 
 
We are counsel to Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”). 
 
Pursuant to Rule 20 of the Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, Enbridge Gas Inc. 
(Enbridge Gas) hereby gives notice of its immediate withdrawal of the Application EB-
2020-0198.  Given the Board’s recent decision regarding the motion on jurisdiction in this 
Proceeding, Enbridge Gas is of the view that the other options which were not pursued 
due to timing and other restrictions should be investigated further. 
 
Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

 

SCOTT STOLL 
Partner 
 
cc:           All Parties 
                R. Murray, OEB 
                L. Djurdjevic 
 
  
 


